
Contacts 
 Priest in Charge  Vacancy;  moulshamchurches@gmail.com   
Associate Priest:   Revd Suzanne McAllister 07780 442317    
        rev_suzanne_mcallister@outlook.com    
Churchwarden:  Lucy Bubb  07970 728673  
Assistant Churchwarden: David Millward 07749 359971 
Parish Safeguarding Officer:    Sue 07708 296804 
 
Treasurer:   moulshamstlukestreasurer@gmail.com  
 
Newsletter Content        If you have any items for the Newsletter (including  
    requests for prayer) contact Janette Tadman  -    
    janettetadman@gmail.com  or 07749 298639 

Living Light 
 

The Aumbry Light for July has been 
sponsored in memory of: 
   
    Peter Page 

Please Pray  
For Brian, Joan, Anna, Greta,  Sheila, 
Nicky,  Amelia, Val, Audrey and 
Mary   
 
 
We remember 
Lily Brown (03.07.2005) 
Malcolm Moorhouse (06.07.1992) 
Gordon Russel (07.07.2000) 
Olive Moody (08.07.1992) 
 

 
Sunday 9th July 

 

 
 

 

5th Sunday after Trinity 
 

10am: Holy Communion 
Revd Suzanne McAllister 

 

Duty Warden: Richard 
Mevo: David 
Music: David 
Sides: Louise, Pat 
Reader: Chris 
Sound: Richard 
Chalice:  Sue 
Refreshments: Maxine 
 
At 12pm we welcome Neve and Finlay  

and at 2pm Freya for baptism. 
Please pray for these children and 

their families. 
 

4pm: SWCC Service 
Wild Worship at St. Michael’s  

Galleywood  
Refreshments at 4pm 

Service at 4.30pm 

  
Edward Bear Baby and  

Toddler Group  
Wednesdays 1.15-2.30pm  

 

 

 

Sunday 2nd July 
 

 
 
 

4th Sunday after Trinity 
 
 

10am: Morning Worship 
 

So now we know - what do we do? 
 

Richard Field 
 

Duty Warden: Helen  
Music: Music Group 
Sides: Maxine, Sue 
Sound: Helen 
Refreshments: Pat 
Counting: Sue, Lucy 

 
 
 

Weekday Prayer -Tuesdays at 2pm 
 

Wheelchair accessible and toilets 
will be available 

 

Sunday 2nd July2023 stlukemoulsham.co.uk /stlukesmoulshamlodge 

Financial Giving Please do support St Luke's using one of the options below: 

• Regular giving through the Parish Giving Scheme  -  see noticeboard for          

information  

• One-off online donations accessed via the St Luke's website homepage  

• Contactless card reader available at the back of church 

 
Birthdays:     “Happy Birthday to you:  to Jesus be true.  

May God’s richest blessing  rest today  upon you.”  

WEEKLY NEWS 
 

Collect 
Gracious Father,  
by the obedience of Jesus  
you brought salvation to our  
wayward world:  
draw us into harmony with your will, 
that we may find all things restored in 
him,  
our Saviour Jesus Christ.  
Amen. 

Prayer for our future 
God of our plans and futures, guide us 
as we dwell in this time of  
uncertainty.   
Help us to work together, to love, 
grow and serve each other; and to 
share the responsibility of being your 
light in our community.  
We turn to your love, comfort and 
peace as we journey onwards in our 
faith,  becoming the people you desire 
us to be.   
In the name of Jesus Christ, our Lord 
and Saviour.  
Amen.  



Psalm 13 
1 How long, O LORD? Will you forget me for ever? 
    How long will you hide your face from me? 
2 How long must I bear pain[a] in my soul, 
    and have sorrow in my heart all day long? 
  How long shall my enemy be exalted over me?  
3 Consider and answer me, O LORD my God! 
    Give light to my eyes, or I will sleep the sleep of death, 
4 and my enemy will say, ‘I have prevailed’; 
    my foes will rejoice because I am shaken.  
5 But I trusted in your steadfast love; 
    my heart shall rejoice in your salvation. 
6 I will sing to the LORD, 
    because he has dealt bountifully with me.   
Matthew 10:40-end 
40 ‘Whoever welcomes you welcomes me, and whoever welcomes me  
welcomes the one who sent me. 41 Whoever welcomes a prophet in the name 
of a prophet will receive a prophet’s reward; and whoever welcomes a  
righteous person in the name of a righteous person will receive the reward of 
the righteous; 42 and whoever gives even a cup of cold water to one of these 
little ones in the name of a disciple—truly I tell you, none of these will lose 
their reward.’  

Prayer Series 
During June, Revd Suzanne, Richard and Lucy have been leading a sermon 
series focusing on prayer, which is such a fundamental part of our relationship 
with God, both as individuals and as a church.  We looked at: 

 4 June: Myths about prayer 

 11 June: People in the bible and how they prayed (Hannah, David, and 
 Jesus) 

 18 June: Aids to help prayer and maintaining focus during prayer 

 25 June: The Lord’s Prayer and how we can use its structure for our 
 own prayers 

We hope that you found it helpful in developing your own prayer life. We will 
be building on this as we look to pray more for those living and working in our 
parish as we discern God’s plan for us here in this place.  

Prayers across the Diocese
Pray for the work of all Authorised Lay Preachers in our Diocese 

 

New Bishop of Bradwell 
It has been announced that the Venerable Adam Atkinson will be the next 
Bishop of Bradwell, succeeding the Rt Rev Dr John Perumbalath who was  
appointed as Bishop of Liverpool earlier this year.  
 
Adam is currently Archdeacon of Charing Cross in the Diocese of London, a 
role he has served in since March 2020. He previously served as Director of 
Mission Development in the Two Cities area of London Diocese and as a  
parish priest in Stepney.  
 
Adam will be consecrated as Bishop of Bradwell in the Autumn and start his 
ministry in November. Please pray for Adam and his wife Heather as they  
prepare for this next step .  

Flowers
If you would like to sponsor a display in memory of a loved one,  

please speak to Lucy 

Saturday Coffee 11am-12pm 
 

8th July  with David 
 

Church is closed after coffee 

Key Messages from PCC Meeting - 21st June 2023 
 We are looking for a new Gift aid Officer.  This is not an onerous task, 

and would only need to be completed every quarter.  Please pray and 
think if this is something you can help us with.  It does not need to be a 
member of a church, if you know of a family member, friend or  

 neighbour that would be perfect for this, please speak with Kevin Willis 
 (Treasurer) or a member of the PCC  
 We are holding an August Social Event at Church on the 16th August at 

6.30pm.  This will be a bring and share picnic type event for everyone to 
come and socialise at  

 We need some fundraising ideas to help with the repair work that needs 
completing on our building, and also for the running of our church. 
Please have a brainstorm and let any member of the PCC know your 
ideas! 

Monica’s Plant Sale 
 

Saturday 8th July 
 

10am -12pm 

https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=Psalm+13&version=NRSVA#fen-NRSVA-14077a

